
SERVICES Public Health Service

Food and Drug Administration
Rockville  MD 20857

November 05, 2001

Andrea James
P 0 Box 13217
Chicago, IL 60613

Dear Ms. James

Your petition requesting the Food and Drug Administration for an
administrative reconsideration for K892514 Epilator 629 based on falso and
misleading submission data was received by this office on 10/19/01. It was
assigned docket number OlP-0505/PRC  1 and it was filed on 10/19/01. Please
refer to this docket number in future correspondence on this subject with
the Agency.

Please note that the acceptance of the petition for filing is a procedural
matter in that it in no way reflects an agency decision on the substantive
merits of the petition.

Sincerely,

Jennie C. Butler
Dockets Management Branch


